Public Administration Committee

_		-	
-	ľU	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	

John Lindsay Smith

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 9:31 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Hunting on Public Land

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Committee Clerk

Standing Committee on Public Administration

Having been a recreational shooter for over 25 years I wish to note that I welcome the inquiry into recreational hunting in our State.

I would hope that this issue could be viewed in a responsible way and present the true facts of recreational hunting in all aspects.

Yours sincerely

John Lindsay Smith

Sincerely,

John Lindsay Smith